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I object to the plans proposed on several grounds.

small kids play in these streets
Home owners currently have a reasonable sense of privacy and safety, as we all know each 
other and can tell if unfamiliar cars are around, having even half of the 200 condo residents 
exiting through our tiny streets will ruin this safety. 
This development is an eyesore and will create substantial road noise and nuisances such as 
trash and traffic for the existing homes. After all, we were here first, we should have a say in 
these plans, just as much as the developers who will build and then leave without 
consequence. 

These developers do not care for the adjacent neighborhoods they are destroying the character of. 
They now proposing to punch an access road through Boyington Road. This will be a major change, 
destroy the property values of all the adjacent houses (with no compensation, either)

The original plan off of Bob Gray road only was slightly better, as it did not disturb existing 
culdesacs and traffic patterns in these single family neighborhoods. 

The original plan on Bob Gray road access already has substantial traffic. go back to that plan or 
find another major road to connect to before destroying our neighborhoods. 

Please:
cancel the project and sell to someone who won’t build condos, or
Do not allow access through Boyington road. This is such a bad idea and will be a disaster for 
the current community.

Thank you for your time
Dustin 


